Classroom Cell Phone Policy
Dear Students and Parents/Guardians:
I am looking forward to teaching your sons and daughters, and I hope we have a fun, engaging, and educational experience this trimester. The English department has made the determination, that while cell phones are a great tool; they frequently serve as a distraction. I do feel that there is a time and place for phone usage in the classroom, but that privilege is often abused. I give permission for phone usage, when, as a tool, it supports the learning environment, but otherwise phones must be on silent and stowed. Class is not the time or place for a student to be playing games, viewing social media, texting or ordering food.
My policy is as follows:

When students come into class, they are to silence their phones and place the phone in the assigned numbered slot on the cell phone holder that hangs in the classroom. However, if there is an emergency or health purpose, students should let me know at the beginning of class so I am aware that they will need their phones.

Please speak with your sons and daughters about this policy and emphasize that is not a punishment, but about their education and right of the entire class to engage in the education process in an undistracted manner.

Thank you for your cooperation!

Please sign and return this document. 
We have read, understood and accept Ms. Mancuso’s cell phone policy.
Parent Name___________________
Student Name____________________

____________________________
______________________________

                (Parent signature)



    (Student signature)

Date______________________________________
Due date: Return the signed cell policy to class by Thursday March 5, 2020
